Perth Flying Squadron
Yacht Club Inc.

Esplanade, Dalkeith 6009
Telephone: 08 9386 6437 Fax: 08 9389 8400

COVID-19 Information to Members — May 15, 2020

Dear Members

Thank you once again to all of the Members who have supported the Club through
continued Membership. The positive feedback is very encouraging.

With the easing of restrictions commencing on Monday, May 18 we will see some minor
additional changes to the operations at the Club. These additional changes are: -

» The Club Offices will be open with Administration and Staff working at the Club
Monday to Friday from 8am to Spm with Members able to access Admin and Staff;

» Contractors will have access to Members' boats for R&M by signing in and out at
Reception;

» Junior Sail Training will remain suspended due to shared equipment and the inability to
maintain social distancing in the smaller boats;

» Food and Beverage (F&B) service to remain closed; and

» Takeaway alcohol orders remain available to Members.

On the subject of re-opening the F&B service, the State Premier’s decision to relax certain
public gathering restrictions is very welcome and positive news and although it is not
practical for the Club to operate F&B under the revised rules, we remain confident that the
next stage is not far away. We apologise to those who may be disappointed by this decision,
but fingers crossed this will only be for a couple of weeks, hence we are asking for your
confinued patience.

In anticipation of the F&B service re-opening and with the health, safety and wellbeing of
both Members and Staff being foremost in our minds, we will continue to work on the advice
of health authorities to ensure safe practices are in place. This includes: -

» All staff completing COVID-19 Health & Safety training prior to reopening.

» Developing a COVID-19 safety management plan, part of which (for the immediate
time being) will result in changes to how we previously operated. We are mindful that
this may result in some minor inconvenience to Members and we will do our utmost to
contain this fo a minimum.

» A deep clean and sanitisation of all Club fixtures and fittings prior to re-opening.

May | take this opportunity to once again thank you for your support and to send you and
your families our best thoughts as we navigate this crisis.

Yours Sincerely
General Committee
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